Aug 18th 2021 — CUP Church COVID-19 Update

We strongly encourage wearing a mask upon entering the building if you are
Unvaccinated against the COVID-19 virus.

The Cup Church session, at its August 17 Session meeting, passed the following resolution:

‘We strongly encourage those who are unvaccinated against the COVID-19 virus to wear a mask
upon entering the building. We will continue to allow masking to be optional in the sanctuary
during worship, except for the section marked ‘mask wearing only.” We will continue to
evaluate CDC and area leadership guidance on this matter, and prayerfully ask for each person’s
patience and understanding of others during these challenging days.’

‘Love one another, as | have loved you.” (John 13:34)




